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Dear Parents, 

       It’s hard to believe that we 
only have 18 days before 
summer break.  I can’t 
remember a faster year.  We 
do have many things planned 
for these final weeks of school. 

      The students will be taking 
their Math NWEA test on 
Tuesday afternoon and their 
Reading NWEA test on 
Thursday afternoon.  I am 
expecting to see great growth 
in the students scores as they 
have been working so hard 
and learning so much this 
year.  

     The students did a great job 
on their math, Unit 6 test last 
week.  These tests were sent 
home on Thursday.  Today 
they started Unit 7, Extended 
Multiplication and Fractions.  
A parent letter is attached 
that explains some of the 
concepts the students will be 
learning in this unit.  The 
students will be assigned two 
pages of homework a week 
from here until the rest of the 
year.  The homework will be 
due on Friday.  This way, 
students can do their 
homework on the day that is 
most convenient for them.  

     

Guess My Polygon!! 

This week the students will be working on one of their 
final writing project for the year; The ABC’s of Third 
Grade.  This week students will pick a letter from the 
alphabet and brainstorm all the things that they did 
throughout the year that start with that letter.  They 
will then write an essay describing these things. They 
will be using the computers to write their final draft 
using Google Docs.  We will be compiling all the 
students’ essays and put them into an ABC book.  Each 
student will be receiving a copy of the book at the end 
of the year.  The book will also contain video links/QR 
codes to all the movies we created throughout the year. 

The ABCs of Third Grade



Math: 

 This Week’s Word Work 
Unit 6, List 3 

Test is on Friday! 

This week students will learn 
about suffixes .  Students can 
practice the skills they will be 
learning this week on Spelling 
City: https://
www.spellingcity.com/users/
harrisonheroes 
Be sure to click on the Unit 6 
List 3 button.  

On Friday , students will be 
tested on the following words: 

Because 
People 
Attend 
About 
Better 

Class Website: 
https://harrisonsheroes.weebly.com 

Specials: 
Monday Music 
Tuesday PE 
Wednesday Art 
Thursday- Music 
Library 
Friday- PE

Language Arts

This week students will begin 
working on our ABCs of Third 
Grade class book.  Be sure to 
ask your child which letter they 
picked and why.  Students will 
begin their first draft tomorrow. 

Today we started Unit 7.  
Homework for the week 
121-122 
The students will no longer be taking 
their binder home.  Instead they will 
be taking their Home Connections 
Book home.  We will not be able to 
finish this book before the end of the 
year.  The pages we don’t get to 
students can do over the summer if 
they wish to. 

Upcoming Events 

May 16: NWEA Math       
May 18: NWEA ELA 
May 24: Field Trip to watch South Bend Cubs 
game 
May 26: 1/2 Day 
June 1: After School Book It Party 3:45-4:45 
June 2: Fun Day (Third Grade 12:45-2:15) 
June 7: 1/2 of School 
June 8: Last Day of School, 1/2 Day 

Thumbs-Up for the book and movie Wonder! 
The students all appeared to thoroughly enjoy the book and movie 
Wonder.  Our next read aloud will be Ramona and Beezus by 
Beverly Clearly.  
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